
 

BOARD OF LIGHT AND POWER 
CITY OF MARQUETTE 

2200 WRIGHT STREET 

MARQUETTE, MI  49855-1398 

 

September 28, 2016 
 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

Division of Dam Safety and Inspections – Chicago Regional Office 

Attn: John Zygaj, P.E., Regional Engineer 

230 South Dearborn Street, Suite 3130 

Chicago, IL 60604 

 

Re: Dam Safety Surveillance and Monitoring Plan 

Forestville Development, Marquette Hydroelectric Project (P-2589-01)  

 

The Dam Safety Surveillance and Monitoring Plan (DSSMP) for the Forestville Development is 

enclosed for your review. The comments made by Mead & hunt in the Fourth Part 12D 

Consultant’s Safety Inspection Report were taken into consideration and incorporated into the 

final DSSMP.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this submission, please feel free to contact me (906) 228-

0333.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Erik Booth 

Director of Planning & Regulatory Affairs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Version 

 

 

 

 

 

PAUL A. KITTI 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

PHONE 906-228-0320 

FAX 906-228-0329 

PLANT FAX 906-228-0359 

Serving Our Community Since 1889 
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